Kindergarten Parent Meeting

Tuesday, April 17th at 6:00 p.m.

Come and find out why Hanover-Horton Elementary is the perfect place for your child!
We invite you to come and see all we have to offer. Please bring your kindergartener with you to
this meeting. While the adults attend an informational meeting, the kindergarteners
will have story time with our Kindergarten teachers.

Kindergarten Round —Up
April 25th & April 26th from 9:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m.
April 27th from 9:00 a.m.-11:30 a.m.

Appointments for Round-Up may be made after the Kindergarten Parent Meeting.

If you are unable to make the parent meeting, appointments can be made
by calling the Elementary Office at 517-563-0103 beginning April 18th.

*All children who turn 5 on or before September 1, 2018 may attend.
Children who turn 5 on or before December 1, 2018 may apply for a waiver for the 2018-2019 school year.

Please bring: your student, paperwork from the meeting, your child’s immunization record and an official birth certificate.

For more information check us out on Facebook at Hanover-Horton School District
or on the web at www.hanoverhorton.org.



